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CIRCULAR 

The induction program will start on October 10th 2022 for all the B.Tech. First Year students 

admitted during the academic year 2022–2023. 

  

  
 

                                                           
PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. All Concerned  

2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

3. The File 

 


